
HERITAGE COMMISSION MEETING -- Town Office Building 

Wednesday, 18 August 2019 

The meeting was called to order by Marilou MacLean at 6:06 pm. Also present were 

Bob & Karen Servacek, Harriet Wilson, Susan Raban, Ron Prior, Brian Robischeau, 

and Fred Cann.  The minutes of the July 10 meeting were approved with the 

correction that the balance in the Town Heritage Commission Fund is approximately 

$6500.   

 

Marilou reported receiving an additional donation, this one from the Kingswood Lake 

Association for $100.  We accepted the donation which will be deposited to the Town 

Heritage Commission Fund.  Marilou sent a thank you note. 

 

Nametags should be available at the next meeting.   

 

The Veteran’s Day pot-luck dinner will be held on November 9th; Carolyn Chase will 

present the program.  Marilou distributed copies of the poster; it will be posted 

around town in early to mid-October.  The dinner begins at 5:30 pm; Commission 

members should arrive by 4:30 pm for set-up, making coffee, etc.  We may have 

cider this year. 

 

A Town Christmas Breakfast will be held on Saturday, December 14, from 8:00 am 

to 10:00 am. There will be no charge, but children will be asked to bring a decoration 

for the tree. Karen has offered to provide the tree. Lance will provide music, and we 

will have activities for the children (maybe Santa?  A corn throw?)  More details to 

be developed. 

 

The old tables will be removed on Saturday, September 21, with new lighter weight 

tables to replace them. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 6:30 pm.  The next meeting will be Wednesday, October 

16 at 6:00 pm.  

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Harriet Wilson, Recorder 

 

 


